
On Monday, April 6 we will be doing our first "exchange" for students who need to drop off 
homework, get school materials or pick up a new flash drive. For those of you who are doing 
your work on line, you may not need to do this exchange.  The exchange will happen at the 
Fellowship Hall between 8-10(breakfast) and 11-1(lunch) or at your child's bus stop on Monday 
afternoon. The times and stops are listed​ here.​ If your child is living in a different location and 
needs a different bus stop, please email the change to  ​adminsec@rcsnm.org​ asap. We ask 
that you stay in your vehicle for any of these exchanges. Our staff will be wearing masks, gloves 
and be using disinfectant wipes.  

If you live on a bus route and are not able to get to Rehoboth for free meals and you are in need 
of groceries, please contact the school so we can help connect you with food and/or other 
resources.  

Some of you have asked about tuition. We are asking that you communicate with us  about your 
individual circumstances so we can work with you.  If you are using the FACTS system and 
need to make adjustments in your payment schedule,  communicate with FACTS or email 
adminsec@rcsnm.org​ five days prior to payment if possible.  

Please note the Parent News will be coming out on Monday.  

Praying for our Rehoboth family, 

Bob Ippel 

 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1FYzamITrg8ItHlpAj42iArs2Ir99h3BtAx7G7EDxL6I/edit?usp=sharing

